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Deepen The  
Ties That Bind
Dr. Jeff Roberts, Senior Pastor  •  jroberts@tbcraleigh.com  •  Twitter: @Jeff__Roberts

Dr. Tony Campolo once asked 50 people who were 95 years or older what they would 
do different if they could live their lives over again. They listed three regrets. 

First they said they would spend more time in reflection. These elderly men and women 
wished they had spent more time thinking about their day and their actions and what  
it meant to their lives and in the grander scheme of God’s activity. It is true we many 
times end our days after a full routine and never stop to reflect on how and where  
God is at work.

Second, they said they would take more risks. As those experienced in living looked 
back on lives their regrets were not what they attempted and failed but what they did not 
attempt in the first place. There are so many things in life that hold us back from taking 
risks. We tend to cling to that which is familiar and comfortable and resist new people 
and experiences. There is an old saying “you cannot follow Jesus and stand still.” What 
step of faith is God calling you to this week?

Third, those who were polled said they would do more things that would last after they 
were dead. These elderly adults wanted to leave a legacy. They wished they had invested 
their time in people more than things. Jesus said “do not store up treasure on earth where 
things rot, rust and moths destroy but store up treasure in heaven where it is lasting. We 
need to be reminded that what we do for the Kingdom of God is what is eternally lasting.

This Sunday we turn our attention to the third question of our “Wilderness Questions.” 
This question comes from Exodus 14 and it is a question of regret. Faced with the threat 
of Pharaoh’s army on one side and the Red Sea on the other the Hebrews turn to Moses 
and say “What have you done to us by brining us out of Egypt? Didn’t we say leave us 
alone; let us serve the Egyptians? It would have been better for us to serve the Egyptians 
than die in the desert!”

These are words of regret. How do we live with regret and how do we avoid regret? That 
is our focus this week as we gather for worship. Our third question from the Wilderness 
is “What are we doing here?”

I hope you will join us as we gather for worship. I will be looking for you and 
anticipating what God is going to do when we gather together.
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Belize Mission Trip • Jan. 27 - Feb. 4

8:15am	 Children’s Min. Meeting  
(Conf. Rm)

8:45	 Worship (Worship Center/ROC)

9:45	 Sunday School  
(Bible Study for all ages)

10:55	 Worship (Worship Center/ROC)

5:00pm	 Bells Of Praise (Choir Rm)

	 Laymen Practice (Parlor)

	 Student Choir (E247 MP Rm)

5:15	 HS Youth Group (UG)

6:00	 Student Choir (E247 MP Rm)

	 New Deacon Training (FH)

Deepest Sympathies

Friends and family upon the death of 
Trinity Church member Roy Daniel on 
Monday, January 16th.

Tonya & David Zucker and their 
children (Ashley & Michael) upon the 
death of Tonya’s father, Thurman Jones 
on January 19th.

Joy & David Earp upon the death 
of Joy’s mother, Jo Neal Robinson of 
Raleigh, on January 22nd.

Congratulations

Chris & Jane Sizemore and big sister, 
Lacy June, on the birth of their baby boy, 
Luke Cannon Sizemore on January 16th.

Thank You Card

From Pat Richardson. This card will 
be posted on the bulletin board for the 
congregation to read.

This Sunday At Trinity

SS Transitions
Two weeks down and hopefully 2 more 
weeks to go! We are having a wonderful 
fellowship and teaching time. Thank you 
to the Division Directors, Department 
secretaries, class members and our amazing 
custodial staff for working with us to adjust 
this month. We hope to have the B building 
back in operation in February.

Women’s Book Club 
Thursday, February 16 • 7:00pm • Parlor

Murder at the Vicarage  by Agatha Christy

For more info, contact Nancy Cummings: 
ncummings12@gmail.com. 

TBC / Red Cross
Blood Drive

Sunday, February 26 •1:00-5:00pm • FH
Note the time change due to construction.

This is a life-saving mission effort that takes 
minimal effort and time, but can mean a lot 
more to someone than a new roof on their 
house, or a hygiene kit. Go online to the TBC 
website and make an appointment to give! 

Feed the Hunger Event 
March 4 • Fellowship Hall

Feed the Hunger, a NC based organization, 
committed to the food distribution problem 
and the spiritual hunger. TBC will pack 
24,000 meals. 

Sign-up for one of the two shifts (9:30am-
12:00pm OR 12:30-3:00 PM) using one of the 
posters located throughout the church or 
by calling Misty Deyo at 919-272-5388. This 
is a food prep area, all volunteers must be 
trained prior to working. Workers must be 
ages 5 and above.

Volunteers Needed
February 23 • 4:00-8:00pm • FH

Due to the overwhelming response to the 
LuoPads: Towels and Flannel for Freedom 
event this fall, we are adding a second work 
day to use the remainder of the fabric donated 
and complete more reusable feminine 
hygiene pads for women across the globe 
who have limited access to these products. 
We will be tracing a wooden pattern, cutting 
fabric, and sewing the pads.  No sign-up is 
needed, just come when you can!  



Deacon of the Week Fellowship Dinner

Wednesday, February 1
South West Mexican Casserole  

w/Tortilla Chips, Salad Bar, Dessert

• Adults: $5.00 • Children: $3.00

Unless meals are prepaid, reservations 
and cancellations need to be made in 
the church office prior to 4:00pm each 
Monday. Permanent dinner reservations 
for the semester, or week-to-week 
reservations can be made by contacting 
RaNada (919-787-3740 or rthornton@
tbcraleigh.com) or by completing a 
congregational response card available 
from the ushers during Sunday Worship 
and placing it in the offering plate. 

Lenita Gruttadauria 
has been a member of 
Trinity since 1989 and is 
a native of TN. She and 
her husband, Peter have 
five children: Michelle, 
Mike, Laura, Darlene 
and Rebecka; and 9 grandchildren. 
Lenita is retired from Clancy & Theys 
Contruction Co. She serves as Wisdom 
Seekers Sunday School Teacher and 
serves on the Senior Adult Committee 
and Living Praise. She works with the 
Wisdom Seekers Sunday School class. 
She also works with deacon Pam Patrick.

Sunday Evenings

What the Bible Says About 
Racial Reconciliation

Feb. 19-April 2 • 6:00pm • A213 
Facilitators: Rev. Dr. Roberts,  
Kathy Driver, Apryl Bullock

On Prayer: A Journey Home
Feb. 19 - April 9 • 6:00pm • A220 

Facilitator: Rev. Lydia Tatum

Sundays & Wednesdays

Jobs for Life
Jan.22 - Mar. 25 • A214  

Wed. 6:30-8:30pm • Sun. 5:00-7:00pm

Tuesday Evenings

Tuesday Night Training (TNT) 
The Book of ACTS

Feb. 7 - Apr. 4 • 6:30-8:30pm

Men • Facilitator: Dr. Jeff Roberts • FH 
Women • Facilitator: Robin Roberts • Chapel 

Wednesday Morning

Women’s Bible Study:  
ENTRUSTED: A Study of 2 Timothy

Jan. 18 - Feb. 22 • 9:30-11:30am • A 214 
Cost: $13 for book 

THURSDAY Evenings

Women’s Monthly Book Club
Third Thurs. Monthly • 7:00pm • Parlor 

Facilitator: Nancy Cummings

For more infomation: check the brochures 
located throughout the church.

DISCIPLESHIP  Win/Spr 2017

Discipleship is adding 
Sundays in February!

• WEDNESdays IN January •

Bible Study:  
Prayer - Does it Make a Difference?

Jan. 4 - Feb. 22 • 6:30pm • A213 
Facilitator: Dr. Jeff Roberts

Companions Along the Way 
Jan. 4 - May 10 • 6:15-7:30pm • Parlor 

Cost: $10 for book 
Facilitator: Hal Melton

Parenting with Love and Logic
Jan. 4 - Feb. 22 • 6:30pm • Conf. Rm. 

Facilitators: Rev. Lydia Tatum,  
Jody & Paige Bagwell

This Week’s Food Pantry Needs:
• Canned Pastas with Meat

• Small Cans of Tuna
• Snack Crackers (Nabs)



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Nursing Homes & 
Homebound Visits

Wednesday, February 15  
10:00am • Fellowship Hall

Please join us as we honor our  
Senior Adult members

VALENTINE 
Banquet Dinner  
& Entertainment

Saturday, February 11 • 5:00pm • FH

Sign-up on the Fellowship Hallway,  
office Hallway and Adult 1.

Join us For a Red Carpet Event!

WASHINGTON, DC
Cherry Blossom 

Festival
March 31- April 3, 2017 

Cost $410

Includes 

• Transportation

• 3 Nights Lodging

• 3 Breakfasts and 3 Dinners

• Two Daytime Guided Tours of DC

• Evening Guided Tour of  
Memorials and Monuments 

MISSISSIPPI  
River Cruise
November 12-20, 2017  
Cost: $2,600 and up,  

depending on room type

We’ll fly to New Orleans for a day of touring, 
then board the American Queen paddleboat 
to begin our journey to Memphis with stops 
in Greenville, Vicksburg and Natchez, MS,  
St. Francisville, Baton Rouge and Nottoway, 
LA. Price includes one night’s hotel stay in 
New Orleans, round trip airfare, cruise,  
shore excursions, all meals and entertain-
ment aboard the riverboat. Get details at 
www.aqsc.com.

Sign-up now to indicate your serious interest. 
A deposit of $550 is required. If you pay 
the full cost of the cruise up front, you may 
qualify for a $300 discount. Reservations  
will be taken as long as cabins are available. 
Call Kathy Driver at 919-621-0236 if you  
have questions. 

February 11
Senior Adult Valentine Banquet 

5:00pm

February 13
Baptist Singers 

5:00pm • Greystone Baptist, Durham

February 26
TBC Blood Drive 

1:00pm - 5:00pm • TBC

March 4
Mission: Feed the Hunger

March 17
Seagrove Pottery Trip

NC Missions Conference

SENIOR Calendar



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

NORTH RALEIGH MINISTRIES 

Food Drive 
Volunteers Needed

Sunday, February 19

Each of the 6 times a year that we 
celebrate the Lord’s Supper in worship, 
we take up a Love Offering and do a 
Food Drive to benefit North Raleigh 
Ministries – a Collaborative Benevolence 
ministry of a dozen churches in N. 
Raleigh that helps our neighbors in 
need. NRM lets us know exactly what 
food items they need to help with 160 
Back Pack Buddies or to stock the Food 
Pantry. We will publicize the items the 
week before. 

The church provides large containers 
around our campus into which donors 
will place the food. We need a Sunday 
School Class or simply a group 
of folks that have a heart for this 
ministry to form a team that will take 
the donated food to NRM during the 
10:55am worship service. If you would 
like to volunteer to be on this team 
that will serve these six Sundays a year, 
please contact Hal Melton at hmelton@
tbcraleigh.com or call the church office at 
919-787-3740. Middle Schoolers through 
Adults are welcome!

NC Baptist Missions 
Conference

Friday-Saturday, March 17-18 
Calvary Baptist Church, Winston-Salem

Log onto www.baptistsonmission.org to 
see all the speakers and worship leaders 
including Ann Lotz! Annie Moses Band 
will be back doing worship music! There 
will be breakout sessions on every 
aspect of Baptist Mission work. TBC has 
a block of 12 rooms at a hotel near the 
church for $85 plus tax per room. Only 
6 rooms left! To get a room, please 
contact Hal Melton at 919-787-3740 or 
hmelton@tbcraleigh.com.KY Pineknot Center 

Hills & Hollers Ministries

Clothing Needed
Right now their main needs are: Jeans, 
Coats and Mittens / Gloves (kids, adults – 
all sizes). Lots of children’s clothing of all 
kinds…especially younger sizes.

Please bring as much as you can. At this 
time, TBC’s building B is closed for a month 
as part of the construction. That is where 
our large collection bin is located. We will 
still continue to collect in a red bin at the D 
Hallway, enter through the office lobby.

Disaster Recovery 
Rebuild

February 6-11, March 6-11, March 20-24 
Home in Fair Bluff, NC

TBC is partnering with Hayes Barton and 
Westwood Baptist Churches to re-build one 
of the homes flooded by Hurricane Matthew 
down east. The modest house was completely 
destroyed inside. Please contact Barry Smith 
at bks11050@msn.com if you can participate 
in any of these upcoming weeks. You do not 
have to work the whole week to help! Just let 
him know what days you will be there.

Habitat for Humanity 
February 11 • March 18

Join with other Trinity members and help 
build a home for a Raleigh family in need. The 
home will be built in the same neighborhood 
as last years’ off of New Hope Road. Trinity 
must supply 25+ workers these Saturdays, 
PLUS provide lunch for 35. Work schedule is 
8:00am-4:00pm. Volunteer by clicking on the 
Habitat Volunteers link on the TBC website.



Rev. Steve Byers, slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Music Notes

Take notice of the music calendar 
below to stay up to date with choir 

rehearsals and upcoming music events!

January 29

Orchestra  
Both Worship Services

Student Choir Resumes 
6:00 pm • MultiPurpose Room

Special thanks to our Bells of Praise under 
the direction of Sylvia Pearce for leading 
us in worship this past Sunday morning. 
This group works very hard and the results 
are in their ongoing skill development and 
beautiful playing. I’m so proud of Sylvia  
and the Bell Choir for their ministry to us  
and outside the church. Their effort has 
greatly enhanced our worship services  
and music ministry.

s s s

New Covenant members! We have started 
back on Wednesday nights at 6:45 pm!  
Come back and enjoy the fellowship and 
worship music preparation. We rehearse  
in the Choir Room.

s s s

During the current refurbishment of the B 
Building, the PrimeTimers Choir will move 
to the Multipurpose Room on Tuesdays, and 
the Sanctuary Choir will continue rehearsing 
in the Multipurpose Room on Wednesday. 
The Student Choir will continue rehearsing 
in the Multipurpose Room on Sundays. Once 
the building is completed in late January 
or early February, please check with your 
directors or the newsletter for rehearsal 
room assignments. A special thanks to all of 
our musicians for being flexible and helpful 
while we are making many short-term 
relocations over the next few months.

There will be more changes once the D 
Building is under abatement. Those room 
changes will be published in the newsletter 
as well as announced in each group as we 
get close to February.

s s s

Student Choir will resume this coming 
week, January 29, at 6:00 pm in the 
MultiPurpose Room. See you next week! 

Music Calendar

Remember, there is always a place in our 
music ensembles for you! Come get started 
in one of our worship leading choirs, the 
Sanctuary Choir or FirstLight, or in one of 
our many vocal ensembles. Maybe you have 
instrumental skills to offer in our orchestra? 
Come join us as we make music for the Lord.

Always  
Room for You

Music Ministry is alive at Trinity  
and is growing! 

Find your place in the music 
ministry in 2017.

If you have singing or instrumental 
abilities, we need you. We are always 
looking for more musicians to add to 

our worship leading ministries at Trinity. 
Consider getting involved in music 

ministry and being a part of an  
exciting place of ministry!



Christian Davis, cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

www.lifehonestly.com

Snack Supper 
Volunteers Needed

We are in need of volunteers to provide 
snack supper on Sunday Nights for the 
MS and HS Students. Volunteers are 
reimbursed. Contact Mandy Warren or 
Sharon Tiller if you are interested.

UPCOMING SPRING EVENTS
Middle School Missions Retreat 

March 24-26

High School Spring Break Trip 
April 9-15 

Senior Nights
4 Nights throughout this semester, the 
last Saturday of each Month, starting 
in January. We are going to meet at 
someone’s house to eat, hangout, and 
help prepare our seniors for what lies 
ahead! It’ll be a time for you all to be 
together as seniors!

MIDDLE SCHOOL  
Super Bowl Party

February 5 • 6:00pm

The Middle School Super Bowl Party 
will be hosted by the Mundays and as 
always will contain lots of food, fun, and 
a little bit of football!

Donation Day 
Sunday, February 5 • Both Services

Everyone is encouraged to bring cans of 
soup and other canned foods for North 
Raleigh Ministries and/or a monetary 
donation for Haven House.

HIGH SCHOOL  
Winter Retreat



Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff, kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

2017 Summer Dates
Vacation Bible School• June 15-17

Passportkids Camp • July 3-6

DISCIPLESHIP
Winter/Spring 2017 

WEDNESDAYS

Women’s Morning Bible Study 
9:30am 

Parenting with Love and Logic 
6:30pm • Office Conf. Room

Prayer: Does it make a difference? 
6:30pm • A213

Companions along the Way 
6:30pm • Parlor

SUNDAYS  
(starting February 19)

What the Bible Says About  
Racial Reconciliation 

6:00pm • A213

On Prayer: A Journey Home 
6:00pm • A220

TUESDAYS 
(starting February 7)

TNT Kick-Off 
6:00pm • FH (Dinner will be served.)

Bible Skills,  
Drills & Thrills

Grades 3-5 • 6:00-7:00pm

This is the only class beginning  
in January. The younger classes  

will begin in February. 

Children’s Day
March 5, 2017

Children, think of your favorite stories of 
Jesus! Love to use you in the service.

Mother/Daughter  
GA Camp

May 12-13

Kick off the mother’s day weekend  
with time away with your daughters  

at Camp Mundo Vista.

Information packets coming soon.  
Mark the date. 

MISSION PROJECTS
Solo Mission Projects &  

RA GA Mission Car Race 
GA and RA boys and girls may begin to work 
on Mission Projects. These projects may 
be local or foreign endeavors that help the 
community and share the love of Christ. The 
project information is found on a table on the 
grade school hallway. Feel free to ask your 
Wednesday night RA or GA mission leaders. 
All grade school children are encouraged to 
do an individual mission project and both can 
choose to race in the RA car race in March. 
Plan now and begin serving in a special way. 

Get your project ready and begin working 
on your car. Wednesday nights of February 
1 and 8 will be a time when parents can join 
RA leaders and GA Director in room E244 at 
7:00pm for any helps or assistance you need 
with the RAGA race car or mission projects. 

Children’s Ministry 
Meeting

This Sunday, January 29 • 8:15am • E239  



Katie Medlin, kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Words from Katie

Preschool Sunday 
Night Discipleship 

Begins February 12 • 6:00pm

I was always encouraged as a child when I 
knew my parents were praying for me. My 
parents would have scriptures written on 
index cards posted to their bathroom mirror. 
I would notice the scriptures when I went 
into their bathroom. One would be labeled 
for me and the other for my brother. Every so 
often the scriptures would change. I did not 
appreciate this as a child, but looking back 
I am humbled and grateful that my parents 
took the time to pray scripture over my 
brother Matt and I. 

I found the following helpful as prompts 
for ways we can pray for our children:

Self Control- 1 Peter 5:6

Courage: Joshua 1:9

Help from the Holy Spirit: John 7:36-39

Opportunities to do good: Galatians 6:10

Overcome Evil: Romans 12:21

Love God and others: Matthew 22:37-39

Other resources I love to use for 
praying for our children are:

Praying Circles Around Your Children  
by Mark Batterson

A Parent’s Book of Prayers by Tony Wood

Grace and Peace to you all on the journey, 
Katie

Trinity Baptist Church

Weekday Preschool 
Registration

Church families are eligible to register 
for weekday preschool beginning 
January 23. They will be given priority 
until January 27th at which time it will 
open to the community. If you are 
interested in registering see Katie or 
Maria for more information.

Lead Teams 
Volunteers Needed
The Preschool ministry particularly 
needs YOUR help with our VBS and 
Preschool Easter Event lead teams. 
Please contact Katie in the church office 
or via email at kmedlin@tbcraleogh.com.

VBS 2017
June 15-17

Mark Your Calendar.



Rev. Spencer Good, sgood@rocraleigh.com s (919) 787-4991

www.rocraleigh.com

Volunteers Needed
2nd Wednesday • 7:45 - 9:00pm

2nd & 3rd Thursday • 6:00pm - 9:00pm

Contact Michelle: 919-787-3740 or 
mkranz@tbcraleigh.com if you can 
sub short term or know of anyone 

interested in taking on a regular spot.

ROC Activities
January 29 - February 4

Group Fitness Classes

M • 9:30-10:30 am  • E247
Senior Adult Ballet

M, W • 7:00-8:00 am • Gym Floor
Dance-It Group Fitness

M, W, F • 9:15-10:15 am • Gym Floor
Stroller Strides

T, Th • 5:30-6:30 am • Gym Floor
Fit for Mom

T, Th • 8:00-9:00 am • Gym Floor
Dance-It Group Fitness

W • 10:30-11:30 am • E247
Senior Strength & Stretch

ROC Volunteers
The volunteers schedule is subject to change. 
If no volunteer is available, the ROC may 
close, even during regular hours.

Monday, January 30
8am-11am	 Beverly Munday
11am-2pm	 Jim & Jean Carlton
3pm-6pm	 George Mathis
6pm-9pm	 Phil & Fran Holland

Tuesday, January 31
8am-11am	 Frank Evans
11am-2pm	 Sonya Bankston
3pm-6pm	 Nancy Hurt
6pm-9pm	 Debbie Thomas, Valerie York

Wednesday, February 1
8am-11am	 Miller & Liz Warren
11am-2pm	 Denise Rogers
7:45pm-9pm	 Wendy Harder

Thursday, February 2
8am-11am	 Jane Sauls
11am-2pm	 Marcel Beaudreau
3pm-6pm	 Shirley & Troy Pegram
6pm-9pm	 Edythe McKinney

Friday, February 3
8am-11am	 Jayne Simpkins
11am-2pm	 Jackie Mizelle

Saturday, February 4
9am - 12pm 	 Closed

Upward Celebration Night 
February 28, 2017

13th Annual ROC’n Golf 
May 15, 2017

Monday • Tuesday • Thursday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm • 3:00 pm - 9:00 pm

Wednesday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm

Friday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm 

Saturday 
Gym Closed 

ROC Hours

ROC Calendar 
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All basketball players and cheerleaders will have one practice per week. Practices are 
conducted either on Monday or Tuesday evenings, on the same day and at the same 
time each week. All practices will last one hour, consisting of a 15 minute devotion 
and a 45 minute on-court practice. All games and practices are held in the ROC.

Below are the season’s practice dates. Please 
plan to attend practice each week, we will 
practice each Monday or Tuesday.

Practice Dates:
January 30 & 31

February 6 & 7

February 13 & 14

February 20 & 21 

Practice Times:
Kindergarten League  
5:00pm • Monday or Tuesday

First - Third Grade Girls League 
5:00pm • Monday or Tuesday

First & Second Grade Boys League  
5:30pm • Monday or Tuesday

Third & Fourth Grade Boys League 
6:30pm • Monday or Tuesday

Fourth - Sixth Grade Girls League 
6:15pm • Monday or Tuesday

Important Dates:

Saturday, January 7, 2017 
Games Begin.

Tuesday, February 28, 2017 
Upward Celebration Night at 6:00 PM in the 
ROC. All players, coaches, parents, siblings, 
fans and others are invited and encouraged 
to attend our Celebration for the season.

2016/2017  
Season Practices

Ballet
Dance with a

                Purpose

Ballet
Dance with a
                Purpose

Ballet
Dance with a

            purpose

Senior Adult Ballet
Mondays 

9:30am - 10:30 am • Multi-purpose Room

For questions and more info contact  
Lydia Tatum at ltatum@tbcraleigh.com
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Dr. G. Jeffery Roberts 
Senior Pastor 

ext. 4850 • jroberts@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Hal Melton  
Assoc. Pastor, Missions & Senior Adults 
ext. 4858 • hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Steve Byers 
Assoc. Pastor, Worship & Music 

ext. 4861 • slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff 
Assoc. Pastor, Education & Families 

ext. 4855 • kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Spencer Good 
Assoc. Pastor, Administration & Recreation 

ext. 4856 • sgood@rocraleigh.com

Rev. Lydia Tatum 
Assoc. Pastor, Ministry & Outreach 
ext. 4857 • ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

Christian Davis 
Minister to Students 

ext. 4860 • cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

Katie Medlin 
Minister to Preschool & Families 

ext. 4859 • kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Jan Brown, Financial Administrator 
ext. 4853 • janbrown@tbcraleigh.com

Liz Adams, Pastoral Secretary 
ext. 4851 • ladams@tbcraleigh.com

RaNada Thornton, Ministerial Secretary 
ext. 4854 • rthornton@tbcraleigh.com

Michelle Kranz, Ministerial Secretary 
ext. 4852 • mkranz@tbcraleigh.com

Maria Miller, Weekday Preschool Director 
ext. 4864 • preschool@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Surface, Weekday Preschool Admin. 
ext. 4865

Rev. Wayne Rogers, Organist

Ramona Green, Pianist

Barbara Bowen, Pianist

TRINITY BAPTIST CHURCH STAFF

When you provide a check as payment, you authorize 
us either to use information from your check to make 
a one-time electronic fund transfer from your account 
or to process the payment as a check transaction.

Growing through Bible Study...
Members 		  New 	  
Age Group	 Present 	 Members	 Visitors

Adults	 475	 0	 11
Students	 131	 0	 1
Children	 70	 0	 2
Preschool	 79	 0	 0
Totals 	 755	 0	 14
Sunday School 	 Total 769
Growing through Worship...
8:45am Worship Attendance 	 241 
10:55am Worship Attendance 	 683 
Total Worship Attendance 	 924
Growing through Stewardship...
(YTD totals through 12/31/2016)
YTD General  
Fund Needs (Budget) 	 $2,805,692.00
YTD Operating Receipts 	 $2,833,244.38  
YTD Operating Expenses 	 $2,660,456.59
Capital Campaign
Capital Campaign Pledges 	 $4,162,920.00
Pledged Money Received 	 $2,977,400.73
Total Received 	 $3,364,159.06

Vision for Growth 1-22-17

ETC VOLUNTEERS
Sunday, January 29

Hostess: Lisa Arthur 
Assistant Hostess: Allison Graves

8:45 am Worship Service
Becky Dribbon, Betty Jo Woodall, Kara Collins, 
Bruce Eickhoff, Mandy & Seth Warren,  
Hattie Lynch

10:55 am Worship Service
0-4 mos	 Bridgett McDuffie, Mary Higgins
5-10 mos	 Stacie Forrest
11-14 mos	
15-19 mos	 Susan Robinson, Laury Holley, 

Mary Ann Bedingfield
20-24 mos	 Jennifer Bland, Suzanna Fay 
2 yrs	 Maury Tepper, Jacob Arthur, 

Sydney Shealey, Alex Tena 
3 yrs	 Christopher Hinkleman,  

Katie Forrest, Sandy Cooke
4 yrs	 Christa Johnston, Kyle Fay

Wednesday, February 1
Bed Babies	 Teri Wray, Susan Tucker  
Toddlers	   
Two’s	 Alice Clark, Christi Melton   


